
Firstly, I am pleased to invite students of your universities for the 63rd Summer Course of Polish 
Language and Culture to be held at the University of Warsaw from July 31st to August 29th, 2018. 
The Summer Course is organized yearly by Polonicum Centre of Polish Language and Culture for 
Foreigners. Polish language classes take place on working days in groups at all the levels of 
proficiency from A1 (beginners) to C2 (near-native speaker). The program includes, besides Polish 
language classes, cycles of lectures, seminars, workshops, movies and wide cultural programme. 
Detailed information can be found on http://polonicum.uw.edu.pl/en/polish-language-
courses#Summer_Course.  

The University of Warsaw will grant a scholarship for one student from each partner university 
within 4EU.  

The Grantee will be entitled to: 

         a scholarship – 500 PLN (ca. 120 EUR); 

         participation fee waiver; 

         free accommodation at the Residence Hall No. 4 in a double room. 

The Grantee will be responsible for his/her travel costs to and from Warsaw. 

Health, travel, and accident insurance for the whole duration of stay in Poland needs to be arranged 
and paid by the Grantee. 

  

The application form is available on http://polonicum.uw.edu.pl/en/polish-language-
courses#Summer_Course. 

  

The completed application form should be sent to Ms. Katarzyna Kozdra from the International 
Relations Office,  

email: katarzyna.kozdra@adm.uw.edu.pl (electronic version is sufficient). 

  

Application deadline – 15 June 2018. 

  

Please kindly share my invitation with students of your institution. 

  

We are looking forward to hosting the students of 4EU for the Summer Course of Polish Language 
and Culture! 
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